

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE OFFICE OF ENERGY AND PLANNING

107 Pleasant Street, Johnson Hall Concord, NH 03301-3834

> Telephone: (603) 271-2155 Fax: (603) 271-2615



NHPUC NOV08'16 Pt 4:21

November 7, 2016

Debra Howland, Executive Director NH Public Utilities Commission 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301

Re: Docket No. DRM 16-829 Electric Renewable Portfolio Standard

Dear Ms. Howland:

I am writing to request an addition to the service list for the Office of Energy and Planning in the above-referenced docket.

Please add the following OEP staff to the list:

Richard A. Minard, Deputy Director Richard.MinardJr@nh.gov

Deandra Perruccio, Energy Analyst Deandra.perruccio@nh.gov

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Richard A. Minard Deputy Director

TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964